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Council met Tuesday night, June 10. Thought you might be interested 
i n  some of  the business transacted, 

1. A budget of $35.00 w a s  approved to replace ta t te red  record covers. 
2. General guidelines for  worksh&p chairmen, proposed by Ann Ballinger 

and Mancy Hyll, were accepted with minor modifications. 
3. 1980 Council w i l l  plan both 1981 workshops t o  allow workshop chairmen 

more time t o  obtain instructors ,  (There a r e  some pmblems connected 
with t h i s  F a l l ' s  Russian workshop as far as obtaining an instructor  
is concerned, You'll be hearing more from Bruce Cantrel l l  on t h i s  
subject . ) 

4, Ann Ballinger reported tha t  Courthouse Square plans have been 
f inal ized.  It w i l l  be Thursday, June 19 f r o m  7:00 - 9:OO P.M. 
Courthouse Square is at  the corner of Third and Main Streets.  If 
you plan to attend and have not received a handout, please see 
Ann. Unless it i s  raining by 6:30, you can assume the event is on. 
Those wishing to  dance a f t e r  9 t O O  P.M. may come back t o  the Pavilion, 

5. O u r  Spring workshop with Yves and Ftrance Ploreau w a s  a success as 
far as enjoyment and learning were concerned. However, we had a 
d e f i c i t  of $199.29. 

6. Tri-City w a s  a lso enjoyed by our members, but we had a d e f i c i t  of 
$102.95. 

7. Jeanne Gulden is  still checking in to  the  poss ib i l i ty  of having a 
record made of SaRidana, and some others. 

I forgot to mention i n  e a r l i e r  newsletters t h a t  our club purchased a 
100 cup coffee pot. You can notice It at  our next ethnic Sunday. (While 
I ' m  on the subject of ethnic Sundays, someone is put t ing p la s t i c  spoons 
i n  the disposer. This is a NO, NO:) 

Carolyn Stovall  has the following information t o  report  f r o m  the 
Michael Solomon Support Committee: 

1. The proposed new Kitty Hawk Pavilion looks l i k e  a dead issue for  
some time t o  come as far as the City of Dayton is concerned because 
of the economic s i tuat ion.  A l l  monies held i n  reserve for  the new 
pavilion (approximately $4,000) have been transferred to the 
Michael Solomon Support Committee. This committee voted to use these 
funds toward re-roofing the  klichael Solomon Pavilion. 

2. The Support Committee re-emphasized smoking ONLY over the  concrete 
area.  (Although t h i s  has been mentioned before, some people a r e  not 
complying with t h i s  request. Please do your pa& to help. ) 

3. Vera Pacey requested t h a t  people be very careful i n  moving the 
tables  so as not to scratch the floor. 

4. Floor t i l e  w i l l  soon be ins t a l l ed  i n  the men's restroom. All 
the improvements i n  the men's restroom w i l l  be paid for by the 
Miami Valley Folk Dancers. (The $250.00 voted on at the annual 
membership meeting w i l l  take care of the e n t i r e  project,  thanks 
t o  al l  the donated labor. ) 

Many of  you w i l l  be leaving f o r  vacations soon. Please be careful and 
come back to us. 

Carole P a w s ,  Chairman 


